
                                                                                                                                     
 

 

 

        

 

November 2024 Newsletter 

“The Connection” 

   

          The next general member meeting will be held at Noon 

on November 21, 2024 at Springford Country Club 
Greeter:  Debbie Pletcher                                    Devotions:  Katharine Nelson 

Current membership:  80 members and 8 honorary 

 

  
 
 
 

NOVEMBER PROGRAM 

THE TRANSPLANT ALLIANCE FOUNDATION 
Transplant Alliance serves as Fundraising Stewards for transplant patients and their families by providing Grants and 

Fundraising Assistance while raising awareness about organ donation. Transplant Alliance Foundation is a 501(c)(3) non-
profit charitable organization. 

 
NOVEMBER BIRTHDAYS 

Carol Ferguson, Maryann Gross, Kathy Hagenbaugh, 

 Judy Major, Elaine Meils, Sandra Mull, Toni Patrick,  

Debbie Pletcher, Linda Spivey, Pat Weikel 
  

WALKING CLUB 

Weather permitting, the Walking Club meets on Thursday mornings. Let Evelyn Dudonis know if you wish to participate. 

 
LIBRARY CLUB 

The next library club meeting will be held at The Library Restaurant in Collegeville on December 3rd  at 1:00.  The book 
for discussion will be “The Borrowed Life of Frederick Fife” buy Anna Johnston. 

 
ZOOMERS BOOK CLUB 

Zoomers will meet in person on December 5th at Luciano’s Restaurant at 12:00 to discuss “The Edge of Lost” by Kristina 

McMorris. 

 

WINE CLUB 

Rita has planned a trip to Stargazers Winery in Coatesville for Friday, November 15. Anyone interested in carpooling 

should meet at 11:00 at Ace Hardware parking lot. Please contact Rita Wanner if you are interested, so she can give the 

winery an estimated count of attendees. Email: rita.marcello@yahoo.com Cell#610-960-3950. 
 

 

 
 

 

 

PAM’S POST 

Thanksgiving is a time to remember our blessings and make good cheer with all those we hold dear. 

Enjoy this time with family and friends and, of course, food! 

HAPPY THANKSGIVING! 

https://www.pngall.com/happy-birthday-png/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/
mailto:rita.marcello@yahoo.com


 

 

UPCOMING FUNDRAISERS:      

 

On November 23rd we will hold a Christmas Bazaar at Sacred Heart Church from 9:00 AM to 1:00 PM. Included will be a 

craft table and a bake table. Set up for the bazaar is Friday, November 22nd at 8:30 PM.  

 
Besides the holiday craft table, we invite you to bring any items in the following categories:  fashion accessories or 

jewelry, gently used designer purses, holiday and home décor (new or almost new—no HEAVY items), and items for the 

Chinese auction such as handmade items, gift cards from a business, a ticket to an event or any new items you wish to 
donate. Donations can be dropped off on Katharine Nelson’s porch. Baked goods should be delivered to the church on 

Saturday morning before 9:00. 

 

Bingo:  March 22, 2025 at Friendship Fire Hall on Green Street in Royersford. 
 

ADDITIONAL COMMENTS AND MEMBER NEWS 
 

NOTICE:  Dues are payable by December 1
st 

 

We are continuing to collect plastic and paper shopping bags. Please bring to meetings. 

 

At the October meeting Nicole Reed from Helping Hands Community Outreach Program distributed names of 

children in need of Christmas gifts. Please remember to bring your gifts (new and unwrapper) to the November 

meeting. Also, it is important that you securely attached the card (including the ribbon) to the package. 

 
Thank you for everyone who attended the Outback Steakhouse fundraiser.  

 

Below is an invitation from the Spring City Library Club. Let Pam Mertz know if you plan to attened and she will 

contact Mary Uba of Spring City. 

 

 

Women’s Library Club of Spring City 

You are invited to: 

 

Meeting Tuesday, December 3rd @ 11:30 AM 

 

Vito’s New York Style Pizza and Grill 

3563 Schuylkill Rd., Spring City 

(Order off the menu) 

 

Entertainment Provided by: 

“TRACC” 

(As time Goes By Singers) 

 

50/50 & Raffle Baskets 

(Tickets available for purchase) 

 
Please contact Pam Mertz for a reservation. 

 
 

 

 


